
A RESOLUTION RECEIVING THE FOLLOW-UP REPORT ON THE ADVISORY 
BOARDS’ SECOND TECHNICAL REVIEW OF CARRBORO VISION2020 

WHEREAS, for the past three years, the Planning Board has organized a series of three outreach 
sessions in October to help support National Community Planning Month; and  

WHEREAS, for October 2015, the Planning Board called on the collective knowledge of all of 
the Town’s advisory boards to provide a technical review of Carrboro Vision2020, to evaluate 
the Town’s progress toward the goals and directions outlined in that document, to note where 
goals have been accomplished, where more effort is needed and where goals should be revised or 
even abandoned; and  

WHEREAS, the Planning Board presented the technical review to the Board on February 2, 2016; 
and  

WHEREAS, the Board directed staff to refer the Vision2020 document back to the advisory boards 
for a second opportunity for comment; and  

WHEREAS, staff has presented the Board with a follow-up report on comments from the second 
technical review. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board of Aldermen that the Board 
receives the follow-up report. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Board requests: 

1._________________________________________________________________________ 

2._________________________________________________________________________ 

3._________________________________________________________________________ 

This is the 10TH day of May in the year 2016. 

Attachment A




